
ILLINOIS STATE CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION 
  

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED 

COMMISSION MEETING 
 

 

 

The Illinois State Charter School Commission will 

convene its rescheduled meeting on  

Thursday, January 24, 2019 from 3PM – 6PM 

at Michael A. Bilandic Building  

160 North LaSalle Street Chicago, Illinois 60601 5th Floor Auditorium 

 

 

This is a public meeting. Individuals seeking to speak are 

encouraged to register to speak prior to the start time. 

Registration for speakers will open at 2 pm. 

 

 

For more information, please send direct inquiry to 

State.Charter.Commission@illinois.gov or contact (312) 814-1258 

mailto:State.Charter.Commission@illinois.gov

